From:

To: East Anglia ONE North; East Anglia Two

Subject: OPEN FLOOR HEARINGS

Date: 28 September 2020 11:18:16

Dear Sir/madame

EA1N & EA2

I kindly ask you to hold the Open Floor Hearings for the above-mentioned projects in person. I did listen in on the Preliminary Meeting and it is clear to me that professionals are much better at a virtual formate than ordinary citizens.

As SPR has reserved the concert hall at Snape Maltings I think at this point it would be good to set it up as a hybrid mix of in person and virtual meeting. In this way as many people as possible can take part. The implications to our community are enormous and everyone should have the opportunity to inform you of their concerns as you need to understand from us what the ramifications of this proposal.

Thank you and I look forward to your response.

Mya Manakides 20023260 20023261